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NOTICE OF AWARD 

FOR 

DISTRICT-WIDE WATER TREATMENT SERVICES 

157-B-05-22-LR 

 

November 8, 2022 

 

 

Washoe County School District’s (WCSD) Purchasing Department would like to 
thank all interested parties for submitting bids of consideration for RFB 157-B-05-
22-LR for District-Wide Water Treatment Services on September 7, 2022. 

This document serves as the official notification of award for RFB 157-B-05-22-LR to: 

 

Global Water Technology, Inc. dba. Skasol Incorporated 

 

The Recommendation of Award reflects detailed award information 

 

The initial term of the awarded contract is effective November 8, 2022 through 
November 7, 2024. 
 

 


